Welcome to the new
change over

Ky

I write to inform vou that as of the 1st of February 2020 Carrom Canada will cease to operate
as an "Association”. Instead, Carrom Canada will be a "Club” exclusively owned and operated
by vour truly "Francis D'Costa”. This initiative has been taken after extensive talks with
individuals who have been involved m the mnning of the existing structure.

This change over will allow me to keep the club open to plavers beyvond the boundaries of
Canada and to those who would like to play, support and boost this game. This will also allow
me to promote this sport to the extent I would like to and not tied with satisfiing a few and
depriving the many. This will assist Carrom Canada in staging more events and the other groups
could also rmun their operations without interference from a main association.

Membership is open to anyone who will willfully join the club to promote, support or play this
game. As vsual, no membership fee will be required, and members will receive membership
related benefits. I expect all members involved to assist and accept other members.

As Carrom Canada has been a brand name since 2012, T will be keeping that name, its
achievements, statistics, etcetera and continue to upload successes achieved by our members on
the website, newsprint and social media. [ will continue to make upgrades to the mobile app
which we were the first to introduce in 2019, And as usupal, I will continue to carry the
significant monthly cost involved in hosting all promotional media, such as emailing app,
mobile app, Facebook boosting, website hosting, etcetera.

If interested please complete the membership form on our website www,.carromcanada com
or click the link membership form.

Sincerely,
Fiancis [)(wilea
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